From: John Steward

To: SoS Rulemaking
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Date: Monday, October 2, 2017 8:37:08 AM

Hello,

In my opinion, we need mandatory voter identification with a government approved picture to
make sure there is no voter fraud. | understand the current amount of fraud is small but voting
is sacred and should be protected from any and all fraud.

Thanks
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